
	
	
	
	
Greetings	to	our	current	corporate	and	individual	sponsors,	prospective	sponsors	and	
donors,	other	Divine	9	organizations	and	the	North	Texas	community	at	large!		We	
appreciate	you	reviewing	the	efforts	we	are	leading	as	the	Diamond	Achievers	Foundation	
of	Frisco	(DAF)!			
	
We	want	to	thank	you	for	your	generous	donations	since	our	inception	in	2022!		Our	DAF	
goal	is	to	achieve	success	through	active	participation,	collaborative	communication,	
proactive	planning	and	community	outreach	to	secure	sponsorships	for	program	initiatives	
and	scholarship	funding	for	our	Guide	Right/Kappa	League	participants.			
	
With	your	support,	we	have	made	a	major	difference	in	the	lives	of	these	young	men!			Over	
110	students	in	grades	6-12	have	enrolled	in	our	Kappa	League	program!		We	provided	a	
$2,000	scholarship	to	each	of	our	7	graduating	seniors	in	2023	for	a	total	of	$14,000	and	
we	are	set	to	award	$3,000	scholarships	to	each	of	our	5	seniors	that	will	be	graduating	in	
2024,	for	a	total	of	$15,000!		Our	Foundation	members	collectively	have	invested	over	350	
hours	mentoring	and	teaching	life/leadership	skills	to	these	students	since	our	inception!	
	
We	host	two	signature	fundraising	events	annually,	which	are	a	Memorial	Kup	Polo	Klassic	
Tournament	Labor	Day	weekend,	and	a	Tennis	Shoes	&	Tuxedo	Gala,	which	takes	place	in	
the	fall.		Details	of	these	events	as	well	as	photos	of	the	ongoing	mentoring	and	leadership	
we	engage	in	with	our	Kappa	League	students	are	highlighted	on	our	website	@		
http://bit.ly/488RUv1	
	
As	we	continue	to	lead	from	the	front	in	the	North	Texas	community,	the	DAF	would	like	to	
again	increase	the	amount	of	annual	scholarships	that	we	provide,	as	well	as	enhance	our	
programming	and	engagement,	all	of	which	require	funding	from	generous	sponsors	and	
donors	like	yourself.		There	are	links	to	donate	on	our	website,	and	if	you	would	like	
additional	details	on	sponsorship	opportunities,	please	reach	out	to	us	via	the	“Contact	Us”	
section	of	our	website.	
				
In	closing,	thank	you	again	or	in	advance	for	supporting	the	mission	and	goals	of	the	DAF,	
and	the	work	we	are	leading	to	make	a	positive	difference	in	the	lives	of	young	men!	
	
Respectfully,	
	
Livingston	Albritten,	Jr.		
President,	Diamond	Achievers	Foundation	of	Frisco	

http://bit.ly/488RUv1

